August 5, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:

On July 28, 2017, The Montana Radio Company, LLC (“TMRC”), as Assignee, consummated the
Assignment of License authorized in BALH-20170406ABT of KBLL-FM, KZMT(FM) and, KCAP(AM)
from CCR-Helena IV, LLC. Upon consummation, TMRC took possession of the public file for
these stations and noted that the EEO report for the period December 1, 2015, through
November 30, 2016, was missing. The latest version available on the stations’” website ended
November 30, 2015. As such, the public file does not include any EEO information for the
period in question.



